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News & Announcements: 
 
v Resolution Authorizing Remote Teleconference Meetings: At the January 18th meeting, CCC 

reaffirmed this resolution, which was originally approved on October 5th, so that CCC may continue to 
meet virtually (via Zoom). As required by AB 361, CCC will again revisit the resolution if the group wishes 
to continue to meet virtually past the 30-day allowance. 

 
v Addition to Foothill GE: The following course was approved on January 18th for Foothill GE for 2022-23: 

 Area IV—Social & Behavioral Sciences: PSYC 2 ۍ
 
v New Course Proposal: The following proposal was presented at CCC. Please contact your Curriculum 

Reps and/or the faculty author if you have questions or co �Õ C

Advanced Sports Medicine  
 
v New Subject Code: The Apprenticeship division has approved a new subject code of Aerospace (AATA), 

for courses related to a new apprenticeship partnership with the American Aerospace Technical Academy. 
 
v AB 705 Improvement Plan Requirements: At the January 18th meeting, CCC welcomed guests Doreen 

Finkelstein and Kennedy Bui to inform the group about recent changes announced by the CA Community 
Colleges Chancellor's Office (CCCCO) related to implementation of AB 705 for English and math courses. 
Doreen gave an informative presentation which outlined these changes—in short, the CCCCO will no 
longer allow a college to offer pre-transfer-level or stretch courses in English or math if local data cannot 
demonstrate that such courses maximize throughput for students. ("


